
 

February 28, 2023 

  
 
 

Lou Aliota 

ljarx@aol.com 

 

RE: Advisory Opinion on sealed thumb drives 
 

Dear Lou: 

 
The Office of Open Records (“OOR”) received your request for an advisory opinion on 

February 23, 2023.  The OOR may issue advisory opinions pursuant to Section 1310 of the Right-

to-Know Law (“RTKL”), 65 P.S. § 67.1310(a)(2).  Your request for an advisory opinion is 

respectfully DENIED.  Your advisory opinion request stems from a dispute concerning the provision 

of records, and there may still be appeal rights available to you.  In light of the fact that the OOR 

would hear such an appeal, an advisory opinion is not proper at this time.  

 

This response to your Advisory Opinion request will be posted on the OOR’s website at 

https://www.openrecords.pa.gov/RTKL/AdvisoryOpinions.cfm.  

 
  

Respectfully, 

 
Liz Wagenseller 

Executive Director 
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